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1.  Pursuant to the provisions of reference (a), Subject, hereinafter referred to as Petitioner, filed 

enclosure (1) with the Board for Correction of Naval Records (Board), requesting that her naval 

record be corrected by directing that she be returned to the temporary disabled retired list 

(TDRL). 

  

2.  The Board, consisting of , , and  reviewed Petitioner’s 

allegations of error and injustice on 18 January 2024, and pursuant to its regulations, determined 

that the corrective action indicated below should be taken.  Documentary material considered by 

the Board consisted of Petitioner’s application together with all material submitted in support 

thereof, relevant portions of Petitioner’s naval record, and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies. 

 

3.  The Board, having reviewed all the facts of record pertaining to Petitioner’s allegations of 

error and injustice, finds as follows: 

 

     a.  Before applying to this Board, Petitioner exhausted all administrative remedies available 

under existing law and regulations within the Department of the Navy. 

 

     b. According to the reference (b) official military personnel file, Petitioner was commissioned 

in the Navy and commenced active duty on 11 May 2018.  On 28 May 2020, Petitioner was 

placed on the TDRL due to Major Depressive Disorder with a rating of 50%.  In or about May 

2023, Petitioner was administratively removed from the TDRL. 

 

     c.  In order to assist it in reviewing Petitioner’s request, the Board obtained a review of 

applicable documentation from the Physical Evaluation Board (PEB), which included a review 

of interval documentation relating to Petitioner from the Department of Veterans’ Affairs (VA).  

According to the review of applicable documentation, Petitioner’s condition is materially 

unchanged from when she was placed on the TDRL, is of a permanent nature, and is stable for 

ratings purposes.  Therefore, Petitioner’s condition remains unfitting and precludes her from 

future military service.   

 






